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SHERIDAN PARK ELEMENTARY PTA

A message from your PTA President

My name is Jennifer Gray and I would like to welcome everyone back to a very exciting
school year! We have been working diligently to plan so many fantastic activities and
fundraisers and can't wait for the fun to begin! Thank you for trusting not only me, but our
incredible team to represent the students and staff at Sheridan Park.

Our PTA board is a mix of teachers, staff, leadership, and parents that all work together to
make the students excited to learn, create new experiences, and most importantly HAVE
FUN! We have so many awesome things in the works and would LOVE and APPRECIATE
any volunteers that can help make these activities and events memorable for our students.

MEET OUR INCREDIBLE TEAM:

Ms. Jacqueline Carro Principal, Ms. Sara Darley Assistant Principal,

Ms. Jennifer Gray President, Ms. Louisa Pino Corresponding Secretary,

Ms. Jennifer Fuller Treasurer, Ms. Jessica Campos VP of Membership, Ms. Jessica
Lawrence VP of Fundraising, Ms. Tara Shaub Recording Secretary, Ms. Juliana Prescott
Volunteer Liaison, Ms. Crina Browne Teacher Liaison

Everyone benefits tremendously when we have volunteers. Whether you are a parent,
guardian, grandparent, aunt, or uncle, anyone that is an approved volunteer can help with
events at school! (See the attached QR code and website link to become an approved
volunteer). From book fairs to carnival and everything in between, the volunteers is what
makes it happen.

Please take some time to review this newsletter for information on what PTA will be doing
this year and different ways you can help even if you can't volunteer in person. You can
reach out to us on our direct line (754) 323-7369 at any time. Feel free to leave a voicemail
if no one answers.

Thank you and we look forward to an amazing year!

Jen Gray

A A A A
A A A A A A A A A A A
A A A
A
O . = H =il B0 o



